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Dear Residents and Users of Johns Road,

Thank you to those residents who contributed £65 to the JRRA Road Fund in 2018.     The 
residents attending our AGM on 8.4.19 agreed to the pothole repairs as mentioned in the attached 
Minutes and approved the proposal that subscriptions be increased to £67 per household, ( £5.58 
per month).        

This year we will continue to improve the potholes from the top of the road to the end of the turning 
area and to improve the area in front of Peteni Place, Mar Dai, and Braeside.  Hopefully, this will 
leave something in the Bank account for any emergency work.

Over the past two years we have benefitted from the generosity and labours of two residents who 
have concreted areas alongside the woodland.   However, as everyone – residents, users of the 
road, and their guests – benefit from all our repairs, either by ease of use by car (saving repair 
costs) or on foot, getting deliveries, and visits by ambulances, carers, district nurses, etc, it is 
hoped that you will feel able to join in.   The more residents who contribute, the better the repairs 
can be.     Please note the following options:

-£67 payment by cheque (payable to JRRA) to Steve Bull, Treasurer, No. 18, for full year’s 
subscription

-£67 payment to JRRA bank account  with HSBC – 40 09 25 – 01769375.   Please quote your 
name/house in case there are problems with the Bank.

-£5.58 monthly Standing Order to above account.   Please quote your name/house in case there 
are problems with the Bank. 

We would be grateful if you are able to make payment or commence monthly instalments by the 
30th April, either by cheque to Treasurer or by confirming that a Standing Order or direct transfer to 
the JRRA bank account is being made.

The JRRA Committee are hopeful that you will feel able to further assist in this way.

Kind regards

JRRA Committee
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